
To Whom it May Concern: 

I am pleased to submit this letter of support for Hatchery LLC's accepted proposal to repurpose the 

historic Riverside Park fish control laboratory building. 

I understand that Hatchery LLC plans to turn the main building into a rentable multi-use community 

space similar to renting a park pavilion within the city. I believe creating a centralized place where the 

community can gather and grow is CRUCIAL to a prosperous community, thriving downtown and a 

vibrant park system. 

I also support returning the 2nd floor of the fish lab building into short term housing, as it once was in 

the mid 1920's. A short term rental is a creative and fun way to bring this space back to its roots while 

still adhering to strict historic limitations placed on this space. 

Finally, replacing the crumbling parking lot to the east of the building with an international garden 

themed patio is something EVERYONE can enjoy. Providing a place for people to relax and socialize 

while sharing a beverage or snack from local vendors is a great addition to Riverside Park. This is NOT 

3rd street in the park, this is a patio full of greenery, serenity, laughs, smiles, and social interaction. 

The sheer thoughtfulness and passion Tiffany and Marty of Hatchery LLC have for this community is 

second to none. I am confident that their plans for Riverside Park fish control laboratory building show a 

commitment to the area that will become a lasting park asset. I support this and ask that you vote in 

favor of their plan. 
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